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Pupils of 
the week  

 

 

Sofia Mackenzie 

Abigail Fisher 

Finley Ward 

Vienna Grange 

Joshua Glickstein 

Lyra-Beth       

Simpson 

Lilly-May Penrose 

Tom Speight 

Zack Mackenzie 

Daisy              

Bonfield-Jones 

 

 Home                  

discussion    

question                 

Stan asked… If 

you discovered a 

new planet, what 

would you call it 

and why?      

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

 

What I love about Roseberry is that everyone loves to learn. Our after school staff training this 

week was delivered by ARC Adoption NE and focussed upon recognising and meeting the 

needs of adopted children.                                                                                                                             

I have seen some amazing writing this week, witnessing first hand the impact of the promotion 

of high quality and challenging vocabulary within classes. I have also had the privilege of    

talking to children about their knowledge and understanding of a range of subjects across the 

curriculum. They are able to make links between prior and current learning, proving that our 

curriculum and the way in which adults teach is successful in enabling children to know 

more and remember more!                                                                              Mrs Channing         

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week, our 

lunchtime award goes  
to Lloyd Bulman and 

Robert Clemmit. 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                    
This week, this award 
goes to Evie Bint and       

Hudson Blair, for being good 
friends to others.                                      

It also goes to Nevaeh Langan and 
Jakey Langan for spending their time  

drawing beautiful pictures to share with 
members of our       

Roseberry family! 
 

Are you bored with your board games?                                
If you have board games at home that 
you don’t play with any more, Miss 
Burley’s class would love to receive 
them! They have decided that they 
would like to play board games      
together as one of their Golden Time 
activities. If you are happy to  donate 
a game, please ensure that all of the 
pieces are with the game! Thank you!                                   

A whole school act of  
kindness! 

Last week we recorded our    
school family singing Happy Birthday to 
Edna, a lovely lady in a Glasgow care 

home who is about to celebrate her 101st 
birthday, having spent her 100th birthday 

alone during lockdown.                                                             
Radio 2’s Zoe Ball was so impressed with 
our children’s singing that she played it on 
her breakfast show on Tuesday morning!                                    

What a treat, hearing our Roseberry family 
on the radio as I drove to work!                              

If you missed the programme and would 
like to hear it, you can do so via the BBC 

Sounds app. If you find Tuesday’s      
breakfast show, our performance is 

1.09minutes into the show!   
 

What can we play when there’s no     
football allowed?                                              

As you know, we don’t allow children to 
play football when the weather is wet 

and there’s mud everywhere.  Wouldn’t 
it be a lovely idea if children could      

research playground games and teach 
them to their friends? Why not ask 

grown ups at home what they used to 
play when they were at school? 



Clubs                                                                                                                                 

                                                                       

 

What has Toby (with his new haircut) seen this week?   
This week, Toby has noticed that there has been far less 

litter on the grass near the playground bins.                                         
Well done for trying hard to ensure that rubbish is disposed 
of correctly, folks, and making sure that our school grounds 

look tidy! 

Global Council Top Tip 
Why not donate your        

unwanted clothes and bedding  
to your local charity shop, 

rather than throwing     
them away? 

Lateness = missed learning!                                                                                                  

It’s lovely to greet children at the gate each morning but I am becoming increasingly 

concerned by the number of children arriving after registration. This means that they 

are entering the classroom late (which can be embarrassing for a child) and missing 

out  upon learning at the start of the day (which can make children feel worried or              

uncomfortable).                                                                                                              

The register is taken at 8.55am in each class. Please ensure that your child is in school 

on time so that they start the day relaxed, happy and ready to learn. Thank you! 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday                                    
3.20pm - 4.20pm                               
Mark Shimwell 

Years Five and 

Six 

  

Cross Country 

(free)                                   

Please bring warm clothes 

Thursday                                          

12.00 - 12.30pm  

Mrs Davis                                   

Mr Moore and 
Mrs Murton’s 

class 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 

Thursday                                       
3.10pm - 4.10pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Key Stage Two 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm  
Mark Shimwell 

Years One to Six 

Football 

(Charge applies) 

 

Friday                           

3.10pm - 4.30pm  

Mark Cromack 

Years Three to 

Six 

Spring meals menu  
Our cook, Nahed, is in the       
process of designing a new 
menu for school meals and 

would like to tailor it to reflect 
what our children like to eat.  

Each class is, therefore, being 
asked for their suggestions for 

meat and vegetarian options and 
Nahed will work with Assistant 

Cook, Amanda, to consider 
these.                                                          

I wonder what will be on the 
menu when we return after the 

half term holiday?! 
 

School meals 
Please remember that you must order 

your child’s school meal via the My Child 
At School app, even if you don’t have to 
pay for their meals. If your child does not 
have a meal choice  entered, we expect 
them to have a packed lunch with them, 

please. 

Please remember, we have two         

vacancies at the moment. This is a 

great opportunity to join our lovely 

Roseberry family. We have vacancies 

for a Midday Supervisor and a Kitchen Assistant.                                                  

Please visit the vacancies page of our school website for 

more information: www.roseberryacademy.org 

Lovely manners!                                 

It’s been lovely to see children opening 

doors for one another, and adults, this 

week. I have also heard children saying 

please and thank you, which has been 

super!                                                                      

Remember, children, it’s polite to say 

‘pardon?’, rather than ‘what?’ when you 

need someone to repeat something! 

Please note that the police are operating a 
zero tolerance approach towards drivers 

who choose to ignore parking regulations, 
and will be issuing fines accordingly. 

 


